
“Arab Sustainable Development Week” 

November 2019 – AAST participated in the Conference titled “The Role 

of Business Institutions in supporting the Long-Term Plans of Arab 

Countries,” which was held within the activities of the “Arab Sustainable 

Development Week,” the third edition, titled "Entrepreneurship is a 

driver for achieving sustainable development in the Arab world." 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Explore more here: 

https://www.facebook.com/ASDWeek/photos/a.1313395888728115/2527720710628954/  
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